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1.  In order to provide effective 
scrutiny, it is essential that the 
relevant Committee/Sub-
Committee is provided with the 
most up to date budget figures, 
even if these were only in draft.  
The Sub-Committee would ask for 
the Mayor’s commitment to 
ensuring that this information is 
provided to scrutiny. 

Councilor Yvette 
Hopley 

 
Adult Social 

Care & Health 

 
Partially Accepted 

 
The DASS and S151 Officer, are committed to 
the agreed Council budget monitoring process. 

 
It is not possible to share budget figures in draft 

as these will not have been validated. 
 

There is a firm commitment to share the most 
up to date budget figures, provided they have 

been through correct governance. 
  

Annette 
McPartland, 
Corporate 
Director 

Adult Social 
Care & 
Health 

N/A N/A TBC 

 


